OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DISTRICT 1 ¢ 1885 NORTH MCCULLOUGH ST. * LIMA, OHIO 45801 * (419) 222-9055
JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR ¢ JERRY WRAY, DIRECTOR °* KIRK SLUSHER, F’.E., DISTRICT DEPUTY DIRECTOR

May 8, 2014

Mr. David Wisner
Marathon Pipe Line LLC
539 S. Main St., Room 7642
Findlay, OH 45840

RE: HAN-75-14.39

Federal Job# E110820

PID 87005
Dear Mr. Wisner:
The Department has approved and accepted the company’s plans for the referenced project and
the right of way will be clear by July 1, 2014 for the company’s relocation work. This letter is
authorization for the company to begin relocation work and bill the Department for all costs that
are properly chargeable. It is understood that this work will be financed 100% by the State.
This work should be completed six weeks prior to the sale date but no later than March 1, 2015.
If contract forces are used this is your approval for their use.
Please notify this office two (2) days prior to the start of the relocation work.

Respectfully,

Kirk M. Slusher
District Deputy Director

Duane Hackworth
Utility Technician, District One

419-999:6843

KMS:DMK:MLM:DH:mkm

c: District Utility File



